
Gary Zepp

To: Sen. Charlie Huggins
Subject: RE: SB 190

Original Message
From: Frank Bishop fmaiIto:frankabishopawa@yahoo.com1
Sent: Thursday, March 06,20149:14 PM
To: Sen. Charlie Huggins
Subject: SB 190

Honorable Mr Huggins
I would like to take this time to thank you for sponsoring SB19O This bill is very much needed to give the guide industry a
way to do business the way we have traditionally as it is now we can’t hire anyone to even pack a animal without
breaking the law this has a very negative economic impact on hiring Help from the bush where young people are hard
pressed for work anywayl
Thank you again for your time and work in thisl
Frank A Bishop
Master Guide 4 191
po box 2491
Kodiak Ak 99615
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